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Welcome Ladies & Gents to the very first Ampteam Newsletter 
 

On the Agenda is a review of our very first corporate event, our new product “RETRO”, 
ecoSHOWCASE at Wembley Stadium and our very first Parliamentary Review; but first a note 
from our MD – Bob Mantle. 
 
Hi guys, welcome to our first newsletter to keep you up to date with what is happening at Ampteam 
and our intentions for the future. 

 
Unifold® continues to show its complete reliability and its popularity is growing nicely, as is our 
“cheaper” version Eco-Liner and our confidence with the newer system has prompted us to increase 
its guarantee from 10 years to 15 years from the 1st July this year.  
I hope this news will be welcomed by you all. 
 
Contractor Training continues to be a very important part of Unifold® Company policy and since its 
introduction we have now trained over 500 of your valued operatives who all seem to have 
appreciated the experience. 
I would urge you all to consider any of your people who have not been officially trained to do so, even 
those “old stagers” who have been installing Unifold® for years will certainly learn something as the 
system is now so extensive, plus the importance of the issue of the card is also gaining ground as it is 
our intention to include this as an essential part of the Unifold® guarantee scheme. 
We are training in Dudley at least every two weeks with the facility already in place to increase this 
to every week, so, please make use of it, it’s free of charge and after all, it is there for your benefit as 
well as ours. 
 
During March an “out of the blue” or should I say Ethernet, we were invited by the Government no 
less to contribute to the 2017 Parliamentary Review. 
How or why I have no idea but never missing the chance to “blow our own trumpet” we agreed. 
Our part in the review is now complete, bar a few photographs; and the complete review is to be 
published later this year. 
We are promised ample supplies and we will let you know when these are available and if you would 
like a copy then we will send you one. 
 
In order to show our appreciation and gratitude to both our customers and suppliers we held our first 
ever corporate event during early March and it was a great success. 
We wish to demonstrate the value we place on the loyalty you show in continuing to use our products 
and partnering us in our endeavours to provide the very best that we can, so this will be repeated in 
all areas of the country. 
So, Ampteam Corporate will be hosting an event near you, probably very soon. 
I sincerely hope, when invited, you will accept and enjoy. 
 
My best wishes to you all, 
 
Bob 
 
Robert Mantle FIoR 
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OUR FIRST EVER CORPORATE EVENT DAY 
 
We decided at the beginning of the year to run a series of corporate events throughout the UK to say 
“Thank you” to our loyal customers who have supported us year in and year out through our 19 years 
in business.   
 
We started in the Midlands, where we are based and arranged, after 
much deliberation, a clay pigeon shooting event at “T.J Hale” shooting 
ground in Kinver, near Stourbridge, and our local customers & suppliers 
were invited. 
The event was held on Saturday 4th March & started with a good fry up 
for energy before the 2 hour shooting session began. 
Attendees were split into amateur and professional groups and awards 
were given to the overall winners at the end. 
  
It was a great morning one which all in attendance thoroughly enjoyed as you can see in the picture 
 
Corporate events will follow in the South and North of the country to encompass all of our valued 
customers. 
 
 

UNIFOLD-RETRO™ - A RETRO INSULATED GUTTER SYSTEM 
 
Ampteam have introduced Unifold-Retro™, a site installed insulated gutter system based on the 
successful Unifold® gutter lining system. 
 
Fitted following completion of the roof installation and either using the existing gutter or a new carrier 
tray Unifold-Retro™ will provide the client with a brand new insulated gutter system which has not 
been trafficked throughout the construction programme. 
 
Ampteam will be offering a design service with this system. 
 
New literature will be despatched once available. 
 
 

AMPTEAM AT ecoSHOWCASE at WEMBLEY STADIUM ON 23RD MAY 
 
Ampteam are exhibiting at Wembley Stadium at one of the ecoSHOWCASE road shows, a unique 
series of one-day events, hosted in regional cities, where business specifiers and buyers can meet 
experts and suppliers of cutting edge sustainable building products and solutions. 
 
With an informal exhibition and a series of 30 minute educational seminars, we’ll provide advice and 
guidance on how you can play your part in creating a more sustainable built environment. Combining 
inspirational ideas and practical solutions. 
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THE PARLIAMENTARY REVIEW 2016-2017 
 
Finally Ampteam was given the honour of being involved in the Parliamentary Review which is an 
annual initiative released to coincide with the beginning of the Parliamentary year. 
 
Each of its twelve separate editions focuses on a key governmental policy area, with leading 
organisations and executives sharing personal insight and discussing good practice alongside Cabinet 
and senior ministers. 
 
By combining commentaries from award-winning journalists with innovative thinking from industry 
experts, The Parliamentary Review provides a comprehensive summary of the past year and a reliable 
template for the year to come.  
 
Five bespoke documents draw attention to the richness of British Manufacturing. Philip Hammond is 
joined by Terry Scuoler, Ian Wright, Steve Elliott and a host of outstanding organisations to look back 
on a challenging but successful year.  
 
 

Eco-Liner 
 
As a final note, we have decided from the 1st of July 2017 to increase the length of the guarantee for 
our cost effective Eco-Liner system from 10 years to 15 years materials only. 
 
 
 
We hope you have enjoyed our first newsletter, any comments on this or suggestions for our next 
would be welcomed.  
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